
From: Kirk Westphal  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:37:03 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa 
<LDisch@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please do not abandon parking maximums  
 
 
Dear Commission:  
 
I applaud the removal of parking minimums, but I hope you do not abandon the prospect of new parking 
maximums.  Parking maximums are the only tool we have to stop suburban-style development in 
commercial areas.  This development goes against virtually all of our city goals and aspirations.  It 
doesn't have to be complicated—a simple ratio or form-based maximum to cover all commercial land 
would do. 
 
I hope to come listen to your conversation this evening.  
 
Regards, 
Kirk Westphal 
3505 Charter Pl, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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